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Next FPCA Meeting—JOIN US 
Tuesday,  January 13th 7pm 

Epworth United Methodist Church  
5100 Karl Road.  

It is time for the FORESTER to update it’s TEEN WORK LIST.  
We publish this list so that Forest Park Residents have reliable 

teenagers they can call to do jobs around their homes.  If 

you would like your name and phone pub-

lished in future editions of the Forester for jobs 

such as shoveling snow, babysitting, cut grass, 

animal sitting or other odd jobs, submit your 

information to Forester_ed@fpcivic.org  We will 

confirm your information.  We get several re-

quests a month regarding the Teen Work list.  

I just wanted to take this opportunity to wish Forest Park a Happy New Year. We hope you will come 
out to our events in 2015. The next open meeting of the Forest Park Civic Association will be at 7 
pm on January 13th at Epworth United Methodist Church on Karl Rd. We hope you will attend. On 
the schedule will be election of 2015 officers and hopefully an swearing-in ceremony. We can ex-
pect our usual visits from the City and Police, to answer your questions and get help with problems. 
And we will start planning for 2015. 
 
We had a pretty good year in 2014. While there have been some unfortunate incidents, crime actu-
ally is down. Through the hard work of our police liaisons and the City Attorney's office, along with a 
number of other public servants, four of the biggest headache hotels have been closed. Local busi-
nesses immediately saw a drop in crime. The highlight of the summer was, as always, the annual 
Fourth of July parade, which runs through the heart of Columbus. We have the ear of local politi-
cians too. And, as always, our Supplemental Security patrols, which your dues pay for and which 
are unique in the city, help Forest Park to hold the line against crime. We cant hope to eliminate 
crime, of course. But we can make it tougher on criminals. A number of big code problems were 
solved, in particular, the burnt out home on Boxwood, which had been a hazard for years, was torn 
down by the city. 
 
We, of course, are hoping to find a few good men and women to help us in this task of improving 
Forest Park. We can't do everything, but with more volunteers, we can do more. Consider making a 
New Year's Resolution to give a few hours of your time in 2015 to help our neighborhood improve. I 
am looking forward to serving Forest Park in 2015 and I hope you will join me. Contact me at kgil-
bert78@att.net. 
 
Ken Gilbert, President 
Forest Park Civic Association 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Paul Haggard……………787-2288 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh………….885-0691 
 3.  Amy Likens ……………...436-3403 
 4.  Terry Ferguson………….436-0221 
 5.  Edward Fournier………..208-8724 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Cindy Fenstermaker.......436-8777 
 7.  Becky Wardlaw…...…….403-8168 
 8   Joan Toops ………….…..738-1876 
 9.  Linda Hancock ………….841-9103 
10. Scott Prigan……………..523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..……….890-1065 
12. Jenny O’Malley……..…..906-9842 
13. Eddie Jones……………..891-9972 
14. Vacant  
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…………………….………...888-3559 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale……………..…………….847-1494 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………………….846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Marie Douthitt ……………………….….436-3410 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra……………………………818-7636 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………………..…….785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey…………………..……….595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Cathleen Clarke………………….……..436-9220 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Mike Stone…….……………...……..….218-1788 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Earl Miller.………………………...……..846-6389 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Ed Vanasdale………………...………...847-1494 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Dave Paul……………….…………..…...325-8217  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Rita Woeste @ 785-1555. Advertise-
ments can be mailed to or dropped off at 
5521 Satinwood Dr., Columbus, OH 
43229, or emailed to: 
                forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  
Sequoia Lanes, YMCA & Dairy 

Queen. 
 

Articles for FEBRUARY Forester due to 
editor by January 16th. The February 
2015 FORESTER will be delivered Sun-
day Feb. 1st. Check the website ad-
dress, www.fpcivic.org for the issue.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
 

Dan Hartzell, Rita Woeste , Ken Gilbert,  
Felix Quachey, Mike Stone, George Schmidt 

 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 

 

JoeHughesRoofing.com 
35  Years Experience 

 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 
 

Snow Removal for Driveways & Sidewalks 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES  01/31/2015 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

SCOTT ’S  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

NOTICE 

Scott Petty 
(owner/operator of exhaust pro since 1990) 

is pleased to announce  
His auto repair shop has teamed up with  

NAPA to form 

 

“New Name 
Same People, 
More Services” 

Submitted by Dan Hartzel, FPCA Treasurer 
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Submitted by  
Felix Quachey 

Don’t forget Safety during 
 this Winter Season.  

Happy New Year 2015 
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact George Schmidt, 895-7459 or Mike Stone, 218-1788, for information.  

A V O N 
The company for women 

PAMELA  GRAHAM 
Independent Sales Representative 
President’s Club 

Forest Park 

Columbus, OH 43229 

614.430.0536 T. 

grahamp0822@aol.com 
www.youravon.com/pamelagraham 

MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

Attention all residents: Please send all your vacation home check requests at least a full week ahead of your 

departure. We need a little lead time for our patrol officer to adjust his schedule if the need arises. 
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I can help you sell your home 
for the best price in the shortest 
amount of time. 
 
Free Home Analysis –  
Want to know which updates  
will make your property most 
marketable?   
 
Let’s develop a plan of action!  
 

Free Comparative Market 
Analysis –  
 
I know the value of homes in our 
neighborhood.   
 
I’m not just a Realtor; I am also 
your neighbor. 
  
I know what it takes to get your 
property into sales shape.   
 
Give me a call today so we can 
get started!  
 

614-420-1637 PJ Phillips, Realtor, GRI, ABR 
Accredited Staging Professional 
 

www.forestpark2014.com 

     Get that house ready for Sale!      

www.pjstaging.com 

Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

happens on the  
same Friday, every 

other week . 

Schedule for Forest Park Yard Waste & Recycle dates are:  
 January 2nd, 16th, & 30th  ***  February  13th & 27th 

All of Forest Park 
pick up is still on 
Fridays,  we are 

Part B of the  
Friday Program. 
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  HELP us Welcome  

New Neighbors in Forest Park 
 

Here in Forest Park we have always taken pride in contacting and acquainting 
new move-ins to our Neighborhood.  Can you volunteer and help our neighbor-
hood reps know when a new neighbor moves into their area so they can give 
them a Forest Park Welcome?  

Our Welcome Volunteer would need to: 

 Contact FPCA area reps of new move-ins. 

 Research websites, newspapers and other sources of new home sales in Forest Park. 

 Help organize folders of info from area businesses to deliver to new neighbors. 

 Attend FPCA meetings to report updates or needs to assist new neighbors.   

  So, show us your talents and get to know the new Neighbors that arrive in Forest Park.  Perhaps you are re-
tired person, or you and your spouse could work as a team for this position. If your will to consider working on 
the FPCA Welcoming Committee, or just have additional questions about the role you can play, contact Earl 
Miller, 846-6389 or Ken Gilbert, 888-3559.  Your efforts will benefit the neighborhood immensely. 
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MIKE NEE HOME IMPROVEMENTS 

" Your Northland Neighbor " 
614 – 329 - 9550  

 ۩” YOUR HOME IS YOUR CASTLE“ ۩ 

Residential Interior and Exterior  
Upgrades, Maintenance, & Repairs 
◊ Call Mike first for all your needs ◊ 

Take Steps to Discover 

Despite living in our home for five years, our family cat recently discovered that we have a sump 
pump.  And boy oh boy is he obsessed with it! Whenever he hears the basement motor going to 
work, Beanie takes off at lightning speed toward the pipes where the pumped water swishes out of 
the home.  From the upstairs we cannot hear the pump, but know it's working when the cat pulls a 
Scooby-Doo (imagine an animal running in place on linoleum before finally speeding away). 
    Perhaps we can all follow in Beanie's footsteps by discovering new elements to our neighbor-
hood.  Many new residents are making those discoveries as each season is new to them in their 
new home. The veterans, especially the ones who have lived here for decades, are used to the rou-
tine and rhythm of being in Forest Park.    It is essential that all of us take an active look at our sur-
roundings to find things that we have not previously recognized.  This exercise can refresh our 
sense of appreciation and vigilance for our neighborhood.   
    Do you know any of your neighbors?  Do you not know any of them?  Do any of them have im-
mediate needs that should be given outside attention?  Have there been improvements up and 
down your street that are helpful?  Have there been code issues that have been satisfied?  Has your 
area been without major incident of crime?  Has there been code or blight issues needing atten-
tion?  Has there been suspicious activity, break-in or vandalism issues in the area?  In any of these 
cases needing improvement, have you taken the time to notify police, FPCA or Forest Park Block 
Watch to improve the chances of a solution?   
    Over the past year, have you supported the organizations dedicated to your home?  Did you join 
FPCA?  Have you attended an FPCA or FP Block Watch meeting?  Are you a subscriber to the email 
lists for both of these organizations?  Have you volunteered in any of its activities?  Have you filed a 
311 code violation report?  Have you taken opportunities to improve relations amongst your 
neighbors along your street?  
    As we begin 2015, I hope you will consider these words when living in Forest Park:  Vigi-
lance,  Support and Optimism.  Be on the lookout for any possible neighborhood problems and let 
people know about them.  Call attention to it and do what you can to be part of the solution.  Sup-
port your surrounding community.  Support the neighbors who might need a bit of help, or even 
possibly some information on what is expected of being a Forest Park homeowner.  Lastly, be opti-
mistic and proud to be living in Forest Park.  We have our concerns, but you will find many of the 
same living in Worthington or Westerville.  Be a good ambassador of Forest Park and North-
land.  Speak highly of the area and dispel unfair misconceptions that many have about the 
area.  Your words will do a huge service to the community.   
    Have a wonderful 2015, and don't get caught between the sump pump and your cat.    

By Mike Stone, former FPCA President 
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The North YMCA 
 

January is a time for newness.  Many come to the Y to start a year of physical exercise and renew a 

commitment to better health.  We encourage you to do this and to continue that effort throughout 2015.  

There are many other things that you can gain from associating with the Y.   

 

Warm Northland winter accessories giveaway day on January 6.  Take a look at those around you.  

Look for needs.  From 4:00 – 7:00 PM we will giving out gloves, hats, scarves and coats.  There 

will be refreshments.  A big thank you, to all in Forest Park who donated items.  If you feel so in-

clined we could use your help hosting the event.  Just sign up at the Y.  We thank Meijer and the 

businesses on Tamarack Circle for the generous donations.  Contact us at ymcacolumbus.org/

north   

 

Seniors, do what I do.  Join and take advantage of all the Y has to offer for free.  Most insurances 

offer Silver Sneakers.  It covers the fee for membership.  Each time you sign the Y gets an infu-

sion of cash.  If ever there was a win-win this is it.  It gladdens my heart to see seniors walking 

together in the gym, spinning together, swimming together, and making friends all while getting 

healthier.   
 

Join us for the free introduction Scuba class on January 31, from 1:30 - 3 p.m. 

 

Membership recruitment and engagement is our focus from an operational standpoint and the offer 

for the month of January is $0 enrollment fee. 

 

Winter session programs begin January 5 and registration is open now. Submitted by George Schmidt 
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Family Owned & Operated  

38 Years 

Central Ohio 
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